
REPORT OF THE 
LOTTERY OVERSIGHT SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE 
ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

May 20, 2022 

Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw: 

The Lottery Oversight Subcommittee met Wednesday, May 18, 2022, at 3:00 p.m., in Committee 
Room B-MAC Building., Little Rock, Arkansas.   

The Subcommittee reviewed the following reports: 
1. Department of Finance and Administration (DF&A), Office of Arkansas Lottery (OAL)

Director’s Report, Proposed FY2023 Annual Budget and Term Contract.

Respectfully submitted, Senator Ronald Caldwell and Representative Gary Deffenbaugh 

F.12


